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Portland, Maine – Hall Web Services, a Maine web design and internet marketing 

firm, announces the additions of Jenika Scott to their marketing team and Alayna 

White to their web development team. These new hires will add support to Hall’s 

expanding workforce, increasing channel marketing services, and demand for Hall’s 

Tools software. 

 

Jenika brings experience in project management, customer service, and website 

marketing and will manage Hall’s Channel Marketing services to Fortune 500 

companies. Alayna’s skills in CMS development and support, project management, 

and integration of social media into web marketing will add to Hall’s Web 

Development team and help enhance Hall’s CMS and Tools Software. 

 
"We're thrilled to have Jenika and Alayna on board to help us expand our channel 

marketing services and develop new web software," said Tom Hall, President of Hall 

Web Services. “Our goal is to create more jobs in Portland – well paying, benefited 

jobs that will stay in Maine for the foreseeable future. Jenika and Alayna are both 

from Maine and they both graduated from the University of Maine. It’s great to offer 

jobs that keep Maine’s talent in-state.” 

 

About Hall Web Services 

Hall Web Services of Portland, Maine partners with small to medium sized businesses 

to grow their businesses through the creation of a comprehensive web strategy.  

Hall's services include web design and development, managed hosting, internet 
marketing, inbound marketing strategies and multimedia production. 


